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Salfeet Wastewater Collection and Treatment Project 

Municipality of Salfeet 

Attn.: Mr. H. H. El-Zeer May 28th, 1996 

Sewerage Project Salfeet 

Land Acquisition Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP) 

@ 
Dear Mr. El-Zeer, 

On May 23rd, 1986, we had a meeting with the Ministry of Local Government in Ramallah. We 

discussed with some specialists the selection of the implementation site for the Salfeet Treatment 

Plant. To get this meeting was necessary because the farmers from Farkha and the Land and 

Water Institule started a bad campagne in the newspaper against the Sewerage Project Salfeet. 

In the newspaper was written that the project Is bad for the environment and will pollute Ain al 

Shalal and Ain al Matwi. From the beginning the Consultant Dr. Beitelsmann and Partner in 

association with HEC Nablus, and CEC Amman told all the involved experts that this is 

completely wrong. 

The only real reason for this compagne is that the farmers of Farkha aren't ready to sell their 

lands for the public project donated from Germany. This project will protect your environment and 

the source Aln al Sika which is used for Salfeet drinking Water. 

Starting the project the Consultant had 3 alternative places for the Implementation of the WWTP. 

The three sites are site A, down from site A site B and down from site B site C. 

From the technical and economical point of view the selection of site A Is more preferable than 

site B and site B is more preferable than site C. The Consultant tried to use site A for the 

implementation. 
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